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Summary:

Meeting with embassy officials, the chief of the National Atomic Energy Commission
Admiral Oscar A. Quihillalt informed them that Argentine uranium sales agreements had
only general safeguard provisions stipulating that the uranium would be used
peacefully, and did not require reports, inspections, or any other independent
verification that were loosely equivalent to Article XIII of the IAEA statute. 
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